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INVITATION CIRCULAR 

 

MEETING ON POSSIBLE FURTHER WORK ON  

THE LONG-TERM SUSTAINABILITY OF OUTER SPACE ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 

At its fifty-sixth session in February 2019, the Scientific and Technical Subcommittee of the 

Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space noted that the delegation of Switzerland would hold a one-

day brainstorming session at the expert level with a view to making progress on finding common ground on 

possible further work on the long-term sustainability of outer space activities (A/AC.105/1202, para. 263).  

The Office for Outer Space Affairs informs all Permanent Missions of member States of the 

Committee and organizations with permanent observer status to the Committee that this meeting has now 

been arranged and will be held on 11 June in Vienna, Austria, at the Vienna International Centre. A 

programme for the meeting has been developed by Switzerland and is attached to this invitation circular.  

The Office for Outer Space Affairs informs all participants that the same accreditation and badging 

procedures that apply to attending the sixty-second session of the Committee will also apply to this meeting; 

there will be no need to apply for additional access badges for the Vienna International Centre.  
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